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April 28, 2020 

Dear Homeowners and Occupants,  

Since more of us have been staying home these days, we have had more 
opportunities for home projects, lawn, shrubs and other landscape maintenance.  
Dead branches on palm trees can easily be cut down and set by the side of the 
street where they will be picked up by the city each Thursday morning 
(trash/recycle day). 

Luckily, many of our local retail outlets like Walmart, Home Depot and Lowes 
have been open to allow us to continue our residential upkeep. 

We thank you for continuing to keep our community attractive. We have been 
walking more and have noticed a few things that could be easily addressed. A lot 
of the mailboxes are grimy. Soap and water could easily make a mailbox look like 
new.  

When possible, driveways and house walls could be cleaned with various 
cleaners or pressure washers. 
 
Please refrain from throwing cigarette butts in the street. It is unsightly and they 
just get into the sewer and end up in the lake. 
 
We have also noticed a lot of miscellaneous items stored in backyards. We would 
like to pride ourselves in our neighborhood with whatever we can do to make 
Highland Pointe an attractive place. 
 
If you need any help in maintaining your lawn or landscape, feel free to email the 
board at board@hphoa.org and we can suggest service contractors for you. 
 
Our website, www.hphoa.org, has information about neighborhood policies and 
city ordinances. 
 
Sincerely, 
Highland Pointe Board of Directors and Officers 


